Luke J. Danielson
116 N. Taylor St.
Gunnison, CO 81230
luke@ldanielsonlaw.com

Janet H. Binns

Environmental Protection Specialist
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street

Denver, CO 80203

July 9, 2020

Re: King Coal (Permit 1981 — 035)
Dear Ms. Binns:
| have received your June 30 letter about PR-10.

| am believing that this designation is an indication that the Division has determined to process
this application as a Permit Revision.

As | am sure that you know, the Division erred recently in treating an application at King Coal as
a Technical Revision rather than a Permit Revision. This was a significant error.

| ask this of you:

e If 1 am wrong and this application is not being treated as a Permit Revision, please advise
me without delay.

e Can you please tell me how to access the permit application and related materials on
line?

My best wishes to you and your colleagues at the Division.

Sincerely,
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Luke J. Danielson



